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  Monday, 21st October 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 Visit to The National Army Museum, London 
 

Year 6 will be visiting The National Army Museum in London on Tuesday 3rd December.   
 
Our visit to The National Army Museum is to support our topic work on the World Wars. For more information 

visit the website https://www.nam.ac.uk/ 

  

Proposed Event Where  The National Army Museum, London 

 Time 9.00am – Depart from school 
3.15pm – Approx. arrival back at school 

 Collection  Usual end of day arrangements 

 When Tuesday 3rd December  

 Cost £13.50 

Transportation  Coach   

Additional information Please ensure your child wears full school uniform, including school 
shoes and is prepared for any weather.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch as we will be eating lunch at the 
venue. (No nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles, please).  
 
If you have ordered a hot meal, please make sure it is cancelled.  

 

Action required: Please pay and give permission for your child to join this visit using the 
School Gateway by Friday 15th November.   
 
We need parent helpers for this trip so please let us know on School 
Gateway if you are able to attend and we will get back to you as soon as 
possible.  
 
We also need some parent helpers with a current DBS check to 
accompany us. If you are available to come and help, please indicate this 
in the Comments Box and we will get back to you by Friday, 22nd 
November to confirm if your help is required. 
  

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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